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Dear Director, 
 
I was raised around racing greyhounds, and know first hand what beautiful animals they are. I 
was also aware of the cruelty of some owners and trainers in the industry, when their dog was 
not a champion. These acts of cruelty have ensured that as an adult, I will not go to a race track 
to watch animal racing. 
 
Please bring regulations in, that ensure these beautiful creatures are protected, and treated 
humanly. Only quick action and government intervention, will ensure that the greyhound racing 
industry in the future cleans up it's act, and they learn to behave in a manner that is beneficial for 
all of us. 
 
Please help these gorgeous dogs. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Danielle Sharpe 
 


